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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 

April 18, 2021 

 

Welcome 

 

All Glory Be To Christ 

 

Lovingkindness 

 

Believer’s Baptism (8:00am)  

 

Revive Us Again 

 

Sovereign Over Us 

 

Prayer 

 

Sermon 

Guest Speaker, Dr. Jason K. Allen 
President - Midwestern Baptist Theological Seminary 

 

Upside Down        

an original song by Tim Bovard and James Wynn  

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

- APRIL SCRIPTURE -  

For I delivered to you as of first importance what  

I also received: that Christ died for our sins in  

accordance with the Scriptures, that he was buried, 

that he was raised on the third day in accordance 

with the Scriptures - 1 Corinthians 15:3-4 

 THIS WEEK: APRIL 18-24 

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  

Sunday School… 9:15am & 10:30am 

Deacon’s Meeting...5:00pm 

 

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting...1:15pm 

 

TUESDAY   

No Scheduled Activities  

 

WEDNESDAY  

Preschool/Children’s  

Choir… 5:45-6:15pm 

Pastor’s Bible Study & Prayer...6:00pm 

AWANA...6:15-7:15pm 

Uth Group...6:15-7:30pm 

Women’s Bible Study...6:30-7:30pm 

 

THURSDAY   

Women’s Bible Study...6:30-7:30pm 

Men’s Bible Study at The Falls… 7:00pm 

 

FRIDAY    

No Scheduled Activities  

 

SATURDAY    

No Scheduled Activities  

 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 

303 South Grove Street | Kearney, MO 64060 

816.628.5693 | www.kearneyfbc.com 

April 18, 2021 



WE ARE GLAD  

YOU’RE HERE  

WITH US TODAY! 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this  

morning in worship. If you’re a guest with us, I 

want to extend a warm welcome on behalf of 

our church family. I want you to know we believe 

what we talk about here. Contrary to what a lot 

of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t 

and that’s why we’re here. Most of us have 

looked for answers to life’s questions in a lot of  

different places and we’ve found that Jesus really 

is the one with the answers, so our quest  for      

understanding includes studying the book he’s 

given to us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote 

it, but they were people that God inspired to do 

so. So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about 

today or anything related to your experience, 

one of our staff or I would love the opportunity to 

visit with you. I hope you’ll take the time to fill out 

the CONNECTION CARD and drop it in the         

offering plate at the end of the service.                     

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us               

today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

Welcome Greeters. 2 volunteers needed to serve one 
Sunday morning a month. Contact Don Hamlin 
(dhamlin@kearneyfbc.com) if interested. 

 

VBS Volunteers Needed. VBS is July 11-15.  If you're  

interested in helping, please fill out a VBS Volunteer 
card at the Welcome Center.  

SERVING OPPORTUNITIES Love      Grow     Serve 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Are you graduating this year? If so, we want to  

recognize your hard work in our Graduation  

Recognition Service to be held May 16 in our 9:15am 
worship service. Whether you are receiving your high 
school diploma, graduating from a technical school, 
completing your undergraduate studies, or finishing 
your masters, please contact the church office for  

details.  

 

Youth Sunday. The students will be leading worship on 
Sunday May 2. We know you will want to be here to 
support our youth ministry.  After service is concluded, 
the ushers will be at the door to receive an offering that 
will be used for helping offset expenses for youth  

attending camp, mission trips, etc.  Please designate 
on your envelope “Uth Sunday”  or in the memo line  

of your check. You can also give online.  Thanks in  

advance for your support!     

 

Senior Adult (OWLS) Events: 

Campers on Mission: April 26-30 we will be working at 
the Baptist Ridge Camp near Warsaw, MO.  RV 
campsites are provided as well as no cost motel rooms 
for non-campers.   

YaYa Alpaca Farm:  May 11 at Garden City, MO. Enjoy 
up-close and personal experience with the Alpacas. 
We will leave at 9:00am. Cost is $8 plus your lunch  

following tour.  Sign-up by May 2 by contacting the 
church office. Contact Alan & Joyce Kelso for more 
information(816-903-0320).  

 

Upcoming Wednesday Evening Meal. April 28 from 
5:15pm-6:00pm in the Activity Center. Menu is King 
Ranch Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Vegetables, Dessert 
We will follow social distancing and COVID regulations 
while enjoying a time of fellowship together. After  

dinner, make plans to stay for Pastor’s Bible Study, 
AWANA, and Uth Group (weekly events). There is 
something offered for everyone!  

 

Operation Christmas Child. April Collection Items: metal 
toys cars, small stuffed animals, small balls/tennis balls, 
puzzles and LEGO® sets.   

A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family 
members Kelsey Miller, Ben Keeler, Emma Bovard, 
and Adrienne Ewigman. If you haven’t already had 
the opportunity, introduce yourself to our newest 
members and welcome them to our FBC family. 

 

 

Dear Church Family,  Our family would like to thank 
you for outpouring of love and prayers we felt this 
past week.  From visits, food, phone calls, texts and 
cards—your support was greatly appreciated and 
meant so much to us.  Thank you!! The Ellison, Thuston, 
Berry and Stokes Families 


